
CLASS OF 1970
Military Veterans

During the Class of 1970’s 50th Reunion, the committee would like to honor and 
recognize class members and spouses who served in the U.S. military. Submitted 
information will be included in the Class of 1970 Memory Book. Those unable to 
attend the reunion are still invited to be part of this recognition. 

If you and/or your spouse are veterans and would like to have this information 
included in the Memory Book, please return this form in the enclosed postage paid 
envelope by Friday, May 1. 

Are you a veteran?   q  Yes   q No  (if yes, please complete information below)

Name	

Grad Year (if from Mount Union) 

Branch of Service	

Corps/Specialty (MOS)

Years of Service	 Rank/Grade at Discharge

Location of Overseas Service (if any)

Is your spouse a veteran?   q  Yes   q No  (if yes, please complete information below)

Name

Grad Year (if from Mount Union)

Branch of Service	

Corps/Specialty (MOS)

Years of Service	 Rank/Grade at Discharge

Location of Overseas Service (if any)

 	 First	 Maiden (if applicable)	 Last

 	 First	 Maiden (if applicable)	 Last


